
To Whom It May Concern: 

It is my pleasure to write this letter on behalf of Carson Adams. As an ophthalmologist, I have 
supervised and taught Carson over the past year, during which he has consistently excelled. He 
has demonstrated a strong work ethic, the ability to quickly learn new skills and responsibilities, 
excellent leadership abilities, and an eagerness to expand his knowledge in the field of 
ophthalmology. 

In addition to his many strengths, Carson connects with patients on both a personal and 
professional level. He is an individual who teaches others by example, is inclusive, and 
consistently exhibits curiosity and motivation to learn. He comes prepared to work every day 
and on time, enabling Bellingham Bay Ophthalmology to provide the high-quality care that our 
patients deserve and expect. 

Carson has impressed me with his ability to balance a demanding work schedule while pursuing 
his own personal and professional development. This demonstrates exceptional time 
management skills and discipline. Beyond prioritizing his own growth, he is mindful of the needs 
of those around him. He has trained other medical assistants, ensuring they perform at their 
highest potential, and answers questions from patients and coworkers with kindness, empathy, 
and a genuine interest in supporting his peers. Carson is a quick thinker and active listener; he 
consistently strives to be the best he can be. He volunteers to assist with in-office procedures 
and ensures that the procedure room is fully prepared before I arrive. His ability to balance 
teamwork with individual responsibility is a rare quality that sets him apart. 

Carson’s curiosity, drive to learn, and commitment to excellence make him an outstanding 
candidate for any professional opportunity. I am confident that he will contribute positively 
wherever he goes and that his work will have a meaningful impact. 

In conclusion, I am happy to give Carson Adams my highest recommendation. He is 
hardworking, open-minded, and dedicated to both personal and professional growth. I am very 
confident that he will excel in any environment. Please feel free to contact me if you have any 
questions or need further information. 

Sincerely, 

James M. Kim, M.D.​
Bellingham Bay Ophthalmology, PLLC​
3125 Howe Place, Suite 101​
Bellingham, WA 98226 

 


